
No. 158 
 

LEGISLATIVE ASSEMBLY OF THE NORTHERN TERRITORY 
 

WRITTEN QUESTION 
 
Mr Giles to Minister for Lands and Planning 
 
 
Duplication of roadways, Vanderlin Drive between Patterson Street 

to Mueller Road 
 
 
An announcement was made on 12 April 2010 in regard to funding for the 
duplication of Vanderlin Drive between Patterson Street to Mueller Road: 
 
1. What is the average vehicle usage per day of Vanderlin Drive between 

Mueller Rd and Patterson Street, for weekdays and weekends. 
 
2. What is the scope of works involved in the road duplication. 
 
3. Of the funding identified for the project, what, if any, is from 

Commonwealth programs and what proportion is the Northern Territory 
contribution. 

 
4. For each of the Commonwealth and Northern Territory components, 

what are the activities that have been included in the respective 
expenditures. 

 


